
Fair market practices adopted by Ramat

Ramat believes that the welfare of consumers is best served by economic 
competition.

We believe in and strive to protect the free enterprise system. We are 
committed to the maintenance of an efficient, free and competitive market 
structure. We compete fairly and ethically for all business opportunities.

Actions Ramat employees should refrain from performing:
Employees should refrain from entering into agreements and practices that 
unreasonably restrict competition and are in restraint of free trade such as 
price fixing and boycotting suppliers or customers.

Any commercial strategy based on the intention to run a competitor out of 
business through unfair pricing or otherwise cannot be followed.

Disparaging, misrepresenting, or harassing a competitor; stealing trade 
secrets; bribery; and kickbacks are strongly discouraged.

Organizational conflicts in which one business unit's activities may preclude 
or impede the pursuit of a related activity by another business unit should be 
avoided.
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